
HELP WANTED:  In accordance with the employment policies of Austin County, notice is given that the 
Austin County Clerk is accepting applications for a Regular Full Time (40 hrs. per week) Deputy Clerk. 
Applicants must have knowledge of computer and scanner operations. Extensive typing and research 
required, with prior work-related experience preferred. Applications are available at 
www.austincounty.com . Please return application accompanied by a resume to: Carrie Gregor, Austin 
County Clerk, 1 East Main, Bellville, TX 77418. Applications will be accepted until the position is filled. 
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